
May 8, 2020 
 
Hello Families and Friends, 
 
With Mother’s Day coming this weekend we know you will want to acknowledge the women in you 
life and make them feel special. 
 
We also know that we have those special women living at River East Personal Care Home. Here are 
some restrictions you should be aware of when planning for Mother’s Day: 
 
-We are not able to accept flowers or balloons. 
 
-We will accept cards, books and magazines. These items will be in quarantine for 48 hours before  
 being delivered to your loved one. 
 
-An item of clothing can be quarantined or washed and delivered. 
 
-Favourite snacks are always enjoyed and accepted as long as it is able to be disinfected safely.  
 Store bought in the original packaging.  
 
-Visitation is still restricted which unfortunately includes outdoor visits as well, at this time. 
 
We are celebrating Mother’s Day with a Tea Party featuring cheese cake. We will be observing 
physical distancing as much as possible. 
 
Life Enrichment Team members will be here on Saturday and Sunday to facilitate many more 
virtual and window visits. They will also be delivering your video messages to your special ladies. 
 
This week has been filled with activities in honour of Mother’s Day and all the ladies in our Home.  
 
All the ladies received cards. Many participated in Mother’s Day Reminiscing, Mothers Trivia, and 
What is a Mother?  
 
We had worship focused on the spirit of Mother’s Day as well as two additional Virtual Spiritual 
Services.  
 
Everyone was able to enjoy a Virtual Music Concert by the X-Ray Bandits that they regularly enjoy. 
 
Happy Mother’s Day to all the lovely ladies out there. Enjoy your special day. 
 
Kim Rohm  
Administrator 
 
        
              
            
 

 

 


